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I OPPOSE HB 2945 

 

The leadership seems to want to throw kids under the bus. You could stock the bus 

with porn library books to use to build a bonfire when battery loses charge in cold 

weather. This bill puts rural children at risk  in rural areas with mountainous terrain 

and long, snowy winter drives. In these regions, the typical electric bus's range is 

often insufficient to hold a charge.  Cold weather can reduce the range of electric 

buses by up to 25-35% due to the energy required to maintain battery and cabin 

temperatures, as well as the reduced efficiency of battery reactions in cold 

conditions. 

 

The environmental qualify of air is not the same in wide-open areas of rural Oregon 

and there isn't the need to lump rural Oregon with the needs of metro congestion. 

 

Electric buses and the required infrastructure also pose significant financial 

challenges. One electric school bus can cost upwards of $400,000, with an 

additional $30,000 per bus for necessary charging infrastructure. These costs can be 

prohibitive for many school districts, especially those in rural areas. 


